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17th January 2019





Dear Parents and Carers,					





Whole School Visit to Chester Zoo





On Tuesday 26th February, the whole school will be visiting Chester Zoo. We will leave school by coach at 9.30am and will return for the end of the school day. Children will need to wear their school uniform for this visit plus a warm waterproof coat and sensible shoes. Hats and gloves may also be worn. 





Each class will be taking part in discovery workshops during the visit which will be led by a Chester Zoo Educational Leader.





We have been fortunate in securing free entrance tickets to the Zoo. The cost for the workshop and coach transport will be £6.90 per child. Children who are in receipt of Pupil Premium funding will be subsidised at 50% of the cost. The total to pay for Pupil Premium children will be £3.45 per child. Consent and payment should be made via your child’s ParentMail account by 22nd February 2019.  If you cannot access this account, please contact the school office for help.





Our school kitchen will be providing packed lunches for this visit. If you would like a school packed lunch please complete the packed lunch order form and return to school by 11th February. Unfortunately, any orders received after this date will not be fulfilled. If you do not wish your child to have a school-provided packed lunch for this visit, please send them with a packed lunch and drink from home in a disposable bag, clearly marked with their name.





I should inform you that if your child is ill within 48 hours of the trip, health and safety regulations will unfortunately not permit your child’s participation. Any amounts paid will be refunded in such circumstances. 





Please complete Form C (attached) and return to school as soon as possible.








Yours sincerely,


Mrs S. Roberts.











Remember:


Complete packed lunch form by 11th February.


Consent and payment by ParentMail by 22nd February


Complete and return Form C ASAP.













